
1

Andrea Gyger

From: Donna Jack 

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 2:00 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Wayne Williams - Please do not expand electronic voting - it is a crook's best friend - 

from Donna Jack

Dear Wayne, 
 
Thank you for being our Secretary of State. 
 
Please do not expand electronic voting, and move toward paper ballots, if you can. 
 
Please contact me about online voting.  I have witnessed for myself fraud with paper ballots and 
computer voting, but would hands-down go back to paper ballots over the electronic voting machines. 
 
You can go back and verify the count of paper ballots, and it is more difficult to cheat with them. 
 
At one polling place several years ago a friend of mine that I took to vote saw that ALL her votes were 
reversed.  She went to the people running the polling place, and they cancelled out her vote (at least 
she thought they did), and gave her a paper ballot. 
 
With all the fraud and theft going on with computer information, please do not expand the use of 
computer voting.   
 
We want our right to have a secret vote, and to have our vote be counted. 
 
Again, thank you. 
 
Respectfully, 
Donna Jack 

 




